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Hello,
My name is Cat Curtis and I live at . My
 work number is  and my mobile number is in my signature below.
I am writing to implore you to please keep your election promises and stop the
 clearing of old trees. Many of our native (and often endangered) wildlife depend
 on it. You are hopefully aware that the greater glider, although quite small by
 comparison, prefer to live in very tall eucalypt forests, often with a circumference
 of 50cm or more. These can only be found in old forests with large trees, and it is
 necessary that clearing be kept to an absolute minimum.
Please also consider protecting high conservation value regrowth revegetation
 areas.

Remember at the end of the day, you can't eat money and you can't drink oil. This
 earth is all we have and our native wildlife depend on the government making the
 right decisions that will not only affect people but animals too.
Cheers,
Cat Curtis
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